
 
   
  
 
REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF ODESSA HS TEXAS ASSOCIATION OF 

FUTURE EDUCATORS’ STUDENTS’ OUT-OF-STATE TRAVEL TO 
ORLANDO, FLORIDA 

 
The Odessa High School’s TAFE (Texas Association of Future Educators) student 
participants and teachers are requesting to travel to Orlando, Florida on June 29th – July 
2nd, 2023.  The purpose of the trip is to allow State TAFE qualifiers to compete in the 
National competition. The cost of the trip will cover all transportation, activities, housing 
expenses, and a majority of the meals.  
 


